From: <u>Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez</u>

To: sbcob

Subject: CFW Resignation and Vacancy

Date: Friday, August 8, 2025 11:20:36 AM

Good afternoon Clerks,

Please record the following Resignation from District 4 of the Commission for Women and post the appropriate vacancy notice.

Thank you!

Best regards,

Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez (she/they)

Executive Assistant – Community Services Department

-----Original Message-----

From: Suzanne Levy

Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 6:56 PM

To: Teralyn Evans-Gutiérrez < Tegutierrez@countyofsb.org>

Subject: Women's Commission

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Teralyn

This is to officially to tell you that my 3 year term commitment to the Commission is completed in September and the August meeting is my last meeting.

Suzanne Levy Suzanne